
Last Updated: 04/07/2021

SR 580 (Busch Blvd) Pedestrian Safety Improvements 441098-1-52-01

Project Details
Work Type Pedestrian

Safety
Improvements

Phase Completed
Limits at the

intersections of
12th St.,
Pawnee Ave.,
Overlook Dr.
and Brooks St.

Project Start June 2020
City Tampa
County Hillsborough
Road Busch Blvd

SR 580
Construction
Cost

$1,323,800

Estimated
Completion

Early 2021

Contractor Highway Safety
Devices, Inc.

Contact Information
Project Information
  Andrew Williams
  813-612-3200
  Andrew.Williams@dot.state.fl.us

Media Contact
  Kris Carson
  813-975-6060
  Kristen.Carson@dot.state.fl.us

About
FINAL ACCEPTED ON NOVEMBER 30, 2021. 

This project added new high-intensity pedestrian-activated
signalized crosswalks on SR 580 (Busch Blvd) at the intersections of
Brooks St., Pawnee Avenue, and Overlook Drive in Tampa.

Additionally, the existing rapid flashing beacon pedestrian crossing
was replaced with a high-intensity pedestrian-activated signalized
crosswalk on SR 580 (Busch Blvd) at the intersection with 12th St. in
Tampa. 

441098-1 and 441098-2 have been combined into a single
construction contract. All updates and lane closure information will
be posted on this webpage.


